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Polish Harvest Festival 

All are invited to the Second Annual Polish Harvest Festival 

(traditionally known in Polish as Dożynki) at the TK Club at 521 East 

Hector Street in Conshohocken on Sunday September 17th from Noon 

to 6 pm to support St. Mary Polish American Society.   

The event will feature live Polka music, Polish food, a 50/50 drawing 

and other games of chance, a basket raffle, and baked goods for sale.  

Families are welcome, as there will be games for children with plenty 

of prizes!   

Tickets are $10 in advance and $15 on the day of the event.  Tickets for 

children are $7 each and free for children under the age of 6.  Tickets 

include the price of admission, food not included.   

Advance tickets are on sale until Wednesday September 6th.  For 

tickets, please email stmaryconshy@gmail.com or call Dorothy 

Swedkowski at 610-630-0861. 
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